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Dear Families 

Today we celebrate Harmony Day! 
The message, ñEveryone Belongsò is 
a very fitting and one which I hope 
our students feel at our school. It 
always gives me great pleasure to 
acknowledge at assembly our 
students who show kindness.  Their 
beautiful acts promotes inclusivity 
and contributes to creating a safe 
environment where students feel 
cared for and confident to learn. 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the last two weeks, weôve had 
most families take the opportunity to 
attend parent teacher interviews. 
This is a strong indicator of your 
commitment to supporting your 
children with their education. 
Working together to provide the best 
learning opportunities for your 
children is highly valued. We are 
aiming for 100% contact with 
families. Please ensue you make a 
time to attend an interview if you 
havenôt already done so.  

Next week the Carly Ryan 
Foundation will visit our school to 
speak to the upper primary students 
about cyber safety.  

 

Providing students with this type of 
information is critical, particularly 
because of the ease of access to 
social media. While social media can 
be useful, it isnôt always used in this 
way. The research is clear about the 
negative impact of social media on 
mental health.  

Too often this platform is used to be 
unkind, lay blame and publically 
voice negative opinions which are 
often unfounded, hurtful and always 
destructive. Put simply, is the 
comment going to be helpful or 
hurtful? If itôs hurtful, then donôt post 
it. Letôs work together to get this 
message across. Supporting our 
children to resolve issues in a 
positive way and understanding that 
some words canôt be taken back 
once stated is important work in 
creating a positive and inclusive 
community. 

The Governing Council Annual 
General meeting has been 
rescheduled for Wednesday 7th April 
at 7.00 pm. We encourage and 
welcome your attendance. Being on 
Council is a great way to have a say 
in your childôs education. 

Wishing you a Happy Easter. May 
you enjoy memorable times with your 
children, family and friends. 

Warmest regards, 

Julie 
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Thursday Canteen Special 

WEEK 10 

Big Mac &  

Pop Top or Big M 

 Half Serve $5.50 

Full Serve $6.50 
 

EASTER TREATS  

available in the canteen on  

      Thursday 1st April 

        Priced from .50c to $2 

Like us on facebooké. 

Risdon Park Primary School Canteen 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES FOR OUR 

SCHOOL FAMILIES 

It has come to our attention that students are 

playing on our playgrounds after school with 

parent supervision. Whilst that is welcomed, it is 

important to remember that these playgrounds are 

designed with age specific modifications. It is 

important that Junior Primary Students use the 

front playground only and the Upper Primary 

students only use the back playground. 

It has also come to our attention that some of our 

families are not using the school crossing. To keep 

everyone safe during drop off and pick up times 

we ask all families to follow the law and use the 

school crossing. This ensures the safest practices are 

being modelled to the students. 
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